Koy Kunkel_SC

From: applications.administrator@capitol.local
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 11:26 AM

To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input

Date: 2021-04-26
First Name: Patricia
Last Name: Schroyer
Title: N/A
Organization: self
Address:

City: Sugar Land
State: TX

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: | agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:

Dear Senator Huffman,

My husband Howard and | have been residents of Sugar Land since 1987. We have lived in the Gardens of Avalon at
5119 Weatherstone Circle, Sugar Land, Tx., 77479 since 2002.

When the last redistricting map was created 10 years ago, then Rep. Charlie Howard had our street moved to the
Wharton district because his opponent, Jackie Chaumette, lived on our street. He eventually dropped out of the race,
but we have been unable to vote on Sugar Land issues or for candidates representing Sugar Land and our neighborhood
for these 10 years. For example, Phil Stevenson has been our representative. Please correct this error in the new
redistricting map so we can have the same voice and candidates to vote on as all of our other Avalon neighbors have.
We have suffered long enough! Even Greatwood, across the Brazos River, is in the district where we belong.

Only part of Weatherstone Circle has been "banned" from Sugar Land for the past 10 years. Please correct this mistake
so we can have a voting voice that applies to concerns in Sugar Land, not Wharton.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. | hope to hear from you or your staff soon regarding your response to
my request.

Patricia Schroyer

Sugar Land, Texas






